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Chair Patterson and members ofd the Senate Healthcare Committee-- 

My name is Emma Germann.  I am a pediatrician practicing for the last 10 years in 

Oregon in the Tualatin Community.  I work in a pediatric clinic and in the hospital 

caring for newborns.  I am wiring to you with my support for SB 704 to help achieve 

access to healthcare for all Oregonians.  I see the need for this type of legislation 

daily in my practice.  I urge you to support SB 704 for the improved health of the 

residents of the state of Oregon.   

Thank you for your time. 

 

Sincerely, 

Emma S Germann, MD 

 

 


